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Vote-by-mail has been working effectively in Oregon. It is an inclusive, user friendly, 

sustainable, and most accessible method of voting. To roll this back to an archaic in-

person only method will severely impact voters turnout. I believe the effort to remove 

our state’s tried-and-true vote-by-mail system is an effort to control election results 

and further impose the oligarchy we have seen taken over our country. I strongly 

oppose SB 210 for the sake of our state’s democracy.  


